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Hello!
Wow, what an awesome month since last 
newsletter! The most exciting subject is our 
clubhouse, it is really coming together. Butch and 
the crew were able to get the walls and sheeting 
on, then I went into high gear to get the windows 
and the door in, then the final weather barrier 
wrap on. Thank you for the few that helped get it 
all together. My father Arnold, Father in law Brad and Bill Wheeler. Also Stan, Garret, and 
Les played a big part in getting the wrap on, thanks guys! At this point the clubhouse is 
closed up and protected for winter. The next step is the metal siding which I hope to get 
together before winter but if not it will make it till spring. I am excited beyond words, so proud 
of the field we have put together. It’s been a dream of mine for many years, and I can’t wait 
for our New Years Day event! Just a reminder the door lock has been rekeyed to match the 
port a potty and lawnmower shed, thanks to Ron Banta for hooking us up! This way, if you 
are a paid member you will have a key for access to all three. I would recommend keeping 
the clubhouse locked so we don’t have any unwelcome guests. Next meeting we can talk 
about some interior ideas. Great fall weather, get out there and enjoy some flying!

Next meeting is our appreciation dinner at Famous Dave’s. This dinner is for those people in 
your life that support our habit. The Gallatin Eagles will buy your guest dinner, we start a little 
earlier than a regular meeting so we have time to visit, great time to catch up and enjoy a 
great dinner. Hope you can make it.

Check out the indoor fun fly schedule that Alan put together, it helps the winter go by! 
Thanks for the work Alan.

See you at the dinner,
Destry 

Indoor Flying 
Alan Beard has arranged with The Commons, 
1794 Baxter Lane (Baxter and Love ) for some 
indoor flying dates for this coming winter. Bring 
any aircraft designed for indoor flight!
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TODAY’S NEWS 
Aliquam sed eros | Nulla facilisi | Lorem vitae elit

October 31st, Wednesday, 6 - 9 PM
December 13th, Thursday, 6 - 9 PM
January 17, Thursday, 6 - 9 PM
February 7th, Thursday, 6 - 9 PM
March 14th, Thursday, 6 - 9 PM

Gallatin Eagles November Events:
13, Tuesday, 6:30 PM. Appreciation Dinner                    
    at Famous Dave’s, corner of 7th and Oak.

For more information on club events see our 
website: gallatineagles.org/calendar

https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
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Club House / Spectator Shelter
On Sunday, October 21, Several of us met at the field to continue work on the spectator 

shelter. Pictured above is part of the crew in front of the entry door. More photos of various 
stages of work are on the next page. 

Stan Johnson
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RC Flying in Butte
I had to spend a week in Butte so I went out to their flying field. It’s out Harrison South of town. 
It’s fine gravel, smooth with lots of area to take off in almost any direction and with lots of room 
around the field. I didn’t meet any of the members this trip. Saturday seems to be the day they 
fly.

I’ve talked to Famous Dave’s about our Nov 13th appreciation dinner and I’ll see them again a 
week before.

Chuck Curtis
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Door locks 
installed.

Photo credits: Destry Jacobs and 
Stan Johnson
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Club Officers for 2018

President Destry Jacobs            581-4374
Vice President Tony Covert 548-4507
Safety Officer Larry Nelson 599-4222
Events Coordinator Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer Chuck Curtis 587-4934
Newsletter Editor Stan Johnson 585-7541

*Items for newsletter, please email to: sjohnson825@msn.com

Hello everyone!  
Mike here!  After 
nearly 2 years living 
out of the RV 
traveling around the 
country, we’ve found 
a stopping place! We 
are living in southern 
New Hampshire!! My 
planes made it across 
the country out of 
storage, and I’m 
ready to get back into 
flying.  Big thanks to 
Ron Banta for crating 
up an airplane for a 
2500 mile uhaul trip! 
The northeast is 
great.  Short(er) 
winters, and I found a 
job at Autodesk 
(makers of autocad).  
The one thing I do miss- our club, and one great flying field.  I’m glad I can keep up with you 
all through the newsletter and Facebook!  Wishing you all happy landings.  Especially you 
Larry.  

Cheers,
Mike Hutchinson


